
The following items were recommended for approval in April 2022

1. New Course
 BUS175 It will be required and replace a business elective.  

2. Change Existing Program
 AAS Accounting Emphasis/General Business. BUS175 will be required and 

replace a general business elective.  
3. Change Existing Course

 NURS456 – Staci explained the changes in prerequisites were to make the three 
tracks align better and allow all students to graduate in a timelier manner.  

4. New Program
 DEI Microsystem - Jennifer explained the difference between a microcredential  

and a certificate (A microcredential does not lead to a job, a certificate does). 

For next school year, flowsheets and timeline forms are being developed to add to the website.  We will 
also add a list of all deadlines to the webpage.


